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 Alastair Baily OBJ2015/4407/P 29/04/2016  15:39:29 The proposed scheme proposes the demolition of an attractive façade on High Holborn and replacing it 

with something that is horrifically ugly.  The existing façade should be retained unless a much better 

replacement can be designed.  

In addition, the proposed building is clearly out of scale with the adjoining development and needs to 

be reduced in height.
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